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14 November 2023 

     Your Ref: PINS Ref: EN010138 

     Our Ref: MDC/RIWMF/PINS/141123 

Dear Sirs,  

 

RE: ADEQUACY OF CONSULTATION 

 

I write on behalf of Maldon District Council with regards to adequacy of consultation request received on 

the 13th November 2023.  

 
The Council was consulted on the proposed Rivenhall IWMF on the 25th April 2023 through a scoping 

consultation under application number 23/03040/PACON. During the assessment of the scoping opinion 

the Council’s Environmental Health and Development Management teams raised no objections to the 

proposal. The Council can therefore confirm it was consulted under the Planning Act 2008 (as amended) 

and regulations 10 and 11 of The Infrastructure Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 

2017. The Council are unaware of any public consultations however articles regarding the development 

have been published on BBC News on 25 February 2022 and on the Essex Live website on the 13 May 

2022. 

 

The Council trusts this information is to your satisfaction.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Annie Keen 

Specialist – Local Plans 

Maldon District Council 
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